
 
 
THE FIFE COUNCIL (DUNDEE KILTWALK) 
(TEMPORARY RESTRICTION OF TRAFFIC) ORDER 
2024 
 
 
 
===================================================================== 
 
 

Temporary Road Closures  
B946 Newport Road  

Dundee Kiltwalk  
 

 
 

WHERE? B946 (Newport Road) at path to Tay Road Bridge  
Car Park. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles will be 
maintained.   

 
 

WHEN?  Sunday 11/08/24 between 11.00hrs and 19.30hrs.  
 The road will close and open as and when required.   
 
 

WHY? To allow Police Scotland to manually control traffic to 
allow participants of The Kiltwalk to cross the road in 
safety. 

 
 

WHO? The Kiltwalk is responsible for this event and can be 
contacted as follows:- 

  
 Contact Telephone No:  07375 818652 
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